Evan Morris

From: Beder, Michael <MBeder@tegna.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2023 12:04 PM
To: Evan Morris; Ann Bobeck; Branson, Denise
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: RE: KONG-TV STA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

Hi Evan — This is to confirm that the switch went through today. Thanks again for your help on this.

Best,
Michael

Michael Beder | Associate General Counsel | TEGNA Inc.
8350 Broad Street, Suite 2000, Tysons, VA 22102
Office: 703.873.6902 | Cell: 703.213.8992 | Email: mbeder@tegna.com

From: Evan Morris <Evan.Morris@fcc.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 1:24 PM

To: Ann Bobeck <Ann.Bobeck@fox.com>; Branson, Denise <DBranson@tegna.com>; Beder, Michael
<MBeder@tegna.com>

Subject: KONG-TV STA

CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL - Please use caution opening attachments and never share your password.
Send suspicious email to infosec@tegna.com.

Granted with a grant date of 8/14/2023. Please confirm once switch is made. You are authorized for 30 days to keep
the current arrangement until the switch is able to occur.

Evan

Evan Morris

Associate Bureau Chief, Media Bureau
45 L Street, NE

Washington, DC 20554

Phone: 202-418-1656

E-mail: evan.morris@fcc.gov




